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Community & Family Resources Hosts Ribbon-Cutting for New Outpatient 

Clinic and Recovery Housing in Webster City 

(Webster City, IA) Community & Family Resources (CFR) is pleased to announce the grand opening of its 

new outpatient clinic and men’s recovery house in Webster City. An Open House will be held on 

September 25, 2024, from 4:00 – 6:00PM with a ribbon-cutting ceremony at 5:00 PM at 500 Fair Meadow 

Drive, Webster City, IA. 

This new facility represents a major step forward in CFR’s commitment to providing comprehensive 

substance use and other mental health treatment and support. The outpatient clinic will offer a range of 

essential services, including psychiatric care, therapy, peer support, and substance use counseling, 

tailored to meet the needs of individuals on their path to recovery. 

In addition to outpatient services, CFR is proud to introduce recovery housing for men, providing stable 

and supportive living arrangements that are integral to the recovery process. This new housing option is 

designed to enhance the effectiveness of treatment services by offering a safe environment where 

individuals can focus on their recovery journey. 

“Our new facility in Webster City is a testament to our ongoing dedication to improving access to quality 

behavioral health,” said Michelle De La Riva, Executive Director, Community & Family Resources. “By 

combining outpatient care with supportive housing, we are creating a comprehensive support system 

that addresses both immediate and long-term needs.” 

The ribbon-cutting ceremony will include remarks from local officials, community leaders, and CFR 

representatives. Guests will have the opportunity to tour the new facility and learn more about the 



 

 

services offered. Community members are invited to join us in celebrating this important milestone and 

supporting the expanded services available through CFR. 

For more information, please call 866.801.0085 or information@cfrhelps.org 

 

### 

About Community & Family Resources 

 

Community and Family Resources offers substance use, mental health, and problem gambling treatment and prevention services. CFR 

serves 14 counties across Iowa: Boone, Calhoun, Cedar, Hamilton, Humboldt, Iowa, Johnson, Pocahontas, Polk, Story, Warren, 

Washington, Webster, and Wright Counties. In Fiscal Year 2023, CFR provided treatment services to 5,892 individuals and offered 

prevention services to schools, businesses, and community groups, reaching 8,691 individuals. Community & Family Resources is part 

of the IHHS Integrated Provider Network, with services funded by Iowa Health and Human Services and the U.S. Dept. of Health and 

Human Services Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration. 
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